DacCom PbC Ltd

Programme Status Report – August 2006


	Overall:

· The business plan has been approved by the PCT board and no practice has indicated a wish to opt out 

· DES aspiration payments will be made to all practices by the end of August

	Outpatients:
	Drs Bulger, Ciobanu, Fernandes, Gupta, 
	A&E:
	Drs Savla, Cohen

	· We are developing a proposal to re-commission outpatients as a primary-care led service provided below-tariff by the hospital trust as a SPMS. This would:

a) maintain continuity of service

b) ensure clinical engagement to allow service re-design

c) achieve cost savings in line with the recovery plan

· The PCT will sponsor meetings with hospital consultants to take these proposals forward

· We propose to rationalise follow-ups by development of protocols to integrate care provided by consultant and GP

· We may need to ask for some data analysis in the practices to support this proposal
	· We propose a primary-care centre, co-located with A&E

· This would be supported by practices following the DacDoc model

· There are a number of issues to resolve with the hospital trust before this could be started

· The PCT will involve DacCom in all discussions with the hospital trust and with Harmoni on this issue

	Frequent fliers:
	Dr Walker
	Prescribing:
	Drs Gallow, Savla

	· A report will be added when sufficient progress has been made.
	· Practices are encouraged to do as much as possible to support the PCT’s prescribing plan

· Most practices are willing to forgo the use of the PCT prescribers to free up their time for Care Home checks

· We are awaiting further guidance on anti viral and anti fungal prescribing, which is imminent

· Atypical anti psychotics and hypnotics may be less cost effective so this is not an immediate priority
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